
July 15, 2020 

WITHLACOOCHEE RIVER WATER MEETS 
WATER QUALITY STANDARDS 
Health Advisory Has Been Lifted After Recent Samples 

Contacts:  
DOH-Madison 
Lisa Hayes 
Lisa.Hayes@flhealth.gov 
850-973-5000

DOH-Hamilton 
Sallie Ford 
Sallie.Ford@flhealth.gov 
386-758-1058

Madison, Fla. —The Florida Department of Health in Madison and Hamilton counties have 

lifted a health advisory issued on July 9, 2020.  

Water samples taken by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection and the Florida 
Department of Health indicate the river water meets surface water quality standards ensuring 
the public may resume water-related activities. 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 

protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 

and community efforts. 

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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